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I oppose materials relating to LGBTQ in textbooks. I think it is about time that you get 

back to basics reading writing an arithmetic. Oregon has some of the lowest scores in 

the United States. I would think that you would realize  this crap is not working and 

you are failing your children.TEACH the basics.   


